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Dear Editor: 

The English lexica of the manuscript entitled ‘Fecal microbiota transplantation: it's not just for 

intestinal disorders anymore’ has been reviewed carefully by us. Totally, it was written correctly in both 

grammar and diction. In terms of English, we considered it has been up to the standard of a publishable 

paper. 

 

Sincerely, yours 

Fang Yan 

Department of Pediatrics, Division of Gastroenterology, Hepatology and Nutrition, Vanderbilt 

University Medical Center, Nashville, TN, USA. E-mail: fang.yan@vanderbilt.edu 

Address: Vanderbilt University Medical Center, 2215 Garland Avenue, MRB IV, Room: 1035, 

Nashville, TN 37232-0696, USA 
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